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7 June 2018 

General Manager, Policy Development 

Policy and Advice Division 

Australian Prudential Regulation Authority 

Submitted via email: PolicyDevelopment@apra.gov.au 

Re: Consultation on information security requirements for all APRA-regulated entities 

Amazon Web Services (AWS) is grateful for the opportunity to provide comments to the Australian 

Prudential Regulation Authority's (APRA) public consultation on the Discussion Paper 'Information 

security management: A new cross-industry prudential standard' (Discussion Paper). 

We would be pleased to discuss our submission in greater detail with APRA as it moves to implement a 

cross-industry prudential standard for the management of information security, as proposed under draft 

Prudential Standard CPS 234 Information Security (Draft CPS 234). 

Sincerely, 

Simon Edwa·r-;;:;:i.,._----

Head of Public Policy, Australia & New Zealand 

Amazon Web Services 

Amazon Web Services Australia Pty Ltd 2 Park Street Sydney 












